Imperial College London

SOCIALLY RESPONSIBLE INVESTMENT POLICY WORKING GROUP 7 June 2021.

Meeting Summary

The Socially Responsible Investment Policy Working Group met on 7 June 2021 to review the revised Socially Responsible Investment Engagement Group draft report presented by Professor Geoff Maitland, Chair of the SRI Engagement Group. The report had been updated following initial discussions with the SRI Working Group in May.

The Working Group agreed that the framework should be tested on a small number of existing close College partners to assess the process and report back to the SRI Working Group. The methodology would be refined where necessary.

The report was expected to be updated and discussed with Deans, Associate and Vice Provost's at the Provost's Executive Team meeting before being submitted to President's Board in July.